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Expression of Interest 
 
Community Reference Group: Marble Bar Road Improvement Strategy 
 
Main Roads Western Australia would like to invite interested parties to nominate for the Community 
Reference Group to help develop the Marble Bar Road Improvement Strategy. 
 
We are especially seeking input from motorists who regularly travel the Marble Bar Road, between 
Newman and the Ripon Hills Road turn-off. 
 
If you are selected you will be required to attend information nights and consultation sessions, 
facilitated by Main Roads WA in South Hedland.  
 
Nominations must be received by Friday November 16, 2012 and should be forwarded to: 
 
Main Roads Western Australia 
Attn: Fionna Findley, Customer Service Manager 
PO BOX 2256, South Hedland 6721  
OR 
pilreg@mainroads.wa.gov.au 
 
Please include your full name, residential address, contact details, company (if applicable), 
company address, position and any other supporting information you can provide. 
For more information contact Fionna Findley on 08 9172 8877. 
 
The Marble Bar Road Improvement Strategy 
 

 
 


